
- Reed’s Farm Road Bridge -
Newport, NH

will be closed for repairs on

Friday, May 28, 2010
From 7:00 am to 5:00 pm.
If inclement weather should occur,
the rain date will be the following

Friday with acceptable weather conditions.

Questions may be directed to:
Steven M. Dube, Sr.

Highway Superintendent
603-863-3650


